
 

To: INFO info <info@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: Water Fluoridation 
 
Hi there, 
 
I am writing to have a voice upon the current fluoridation debate. 
 
I do not agree with the addition of Hydrofluorisilicic acid to our water supply. 
 
I feel we need to properly inform people of how to take care of their mouths through 
nutrition and other healthy habits. 
 
There is plenty of evidence in comparison of tooth decay rates in Montreal, British 
Columbia, and Europe, that no significant differences in oral health issues exist, which 
are not direct correlations to personal life-style, and exposure to appropriate education 
process that informs the public upon proper self-care. 
 
The reductions of tooth decay that occurred during times of fluoridation have been 
observed to be correlated with reductions of issues in areas without fluoridation, likely 
because humanity's quality of life has been dramatically improved on the whole, insofar 
as our ability to keep our immune systems functional. Oral health is not strictly about 
how one treats their mouth, much of it also has to do with general bodily health as well. 
Thus, I am not worried about wanting fluoride, for I personally have no tooth issues, 
while having a healthy diet, out of respect for myself and others, without exposure to 
fluoride treatment. 
 
Please Vote to not fluoridate our water supply. 
 
-Philip Beaudoin 
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